
 

NOTICE 

The Commission has decided to allow the candidates to 

change the medium of Skill Test from English to Hindi and vice 

versa in respect of Stenographers Grade C & D Examination 

2014. Candidates are requested to submit their request (if any) in 

writing or by e-mail (contact@sscer.org) to SSC (Eastern 

Regional Office) by 08.12.2014 positively.  

 

Regional Director (ER) 
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